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Greetings from London!

The following are some of the thanks and prayer points for 
events that took place recently and those planned for the 
near future.

Several members of our congregation took advantage of 
the lifting of the Covid-19 restrictions both in Kenya and 
the UK to visit their families in Kenya. Some have already 
returned, but others are still out there.

The month of October has been the health month in our 
church calendar and so we have been focusing on our 
physical health by inviting some health professionals 
along to speak to the congregation on different topics 
concerning health.

Our London congregation went back to meeting together 
in-person in the church on 17 October. The attendance has 
been very low so far,  but we are hoping it will pick up as 
we move on. The Reading congregation went back to in-
person services two months ago and the attendance has 
also been low.

The youth and children services have continued using 
Zoom and since the attendance have been good, we 
intend to continue with it for some time.

During the first week of November, we will join the rest of 
the Presbyterian Church of East Africa (PCEA) and consider  
the place of the man in the family, church and the society. 
This will be done through the platform of Presbyterian 
Men’s Fellowship (PCMF), and on Sunday, 7 November the 
men will lead  the church service in our congregations.

C

•	 Thank God for the lifting of the Covid-19 
restrictions which enabled many families to 
reunite after a long time.  Also for journey mercies 
and pray that those who have not returned or who 
are planning to travel will be granted the same. 

•	 Pray that the information shared by the 
health professionals recently at the church 
will be of benefit to those who heard it. 

•	 Pray that the members will find confidence to 
come back to church. Pray too that coronavirus 
will not rise up again as we approach winter. 

•	 Pray that as the men celebrate their week, it will 
be a moment to encourage them and to reach 
out to other men for Christ.

Prayer points


